
 

 

 

 

Dear Merchant Partner, 

 

 

You might be already aware, that according to the legislation of the Government 

Decree 784/2021. (XII.24.) in connection with the Széchenyi Leasure card acceptance, 

it must be supported for the merchant to select another pocket with available funds for 

initiating the payment transaction, different from the defined pocket in the Széchenyi 

Leasure card contract for the original activity has been prolonged until 31 December 

2022. 

 

Please be informed, that still no further action is needed towards UniCredit Bank in 

order to be able to use the POS terminal with the possibility granted by the Government 

Decree. On the POS terminals deployed by UniCredit Bank all the three pockets are 

available currently, so you can initiate the transaction for the available funds by 

selecting the appropriate pocket. 

 

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact our colleagues at any 

of our branches or your corporate relationship manager or dial our central number at 

+36 1(20/30/70) 325 3200. 

 

 

Best regards, 

UniCredit Bank Hungary Zrt. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


